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To
The Principais

All affiliated colieges
Bharathidasan University

Dear Sir / Madam

Sub : Conduct of BDU even Semester Examination April 2020 — at the

seginning of the Upcoming academic year (2020-2021)-reg

Ref : 1.Higher Education Lr. No. 6156/A2/2020-1 dated 16.04.2020
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The Department of Higher education has instructed Universities to conduct
the examinations at the beginning of next academic year i.e. as and when the
colleges reopen and reschedule the semester examinations continuously,
without breaks in between.

Also they insisted that. if necessary, University may conduct examinations in
two sessions both Forenoon and Afternoon even during weekend so a to
compensate the days of lockdown. Necessary arrangements are being made
by the University to publish the results at the earliest particularly for final
years.

The date of re-opening of the college and the examination schedule will be
announced at later date. The colleges are hereby advised to communicate this
to their faculty members and to instruct all their students to prepare for the

examinations.

Kindly visit the Univérsity website periodically for further details.

Thanking You.
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